
 

 
 

111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 

TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 
 
DATE:  22 September 2005 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Mary Leslie 

E-mail: mleslie@sahra.org.za 
           Web site: www.sahra.org.za 
OUR REF: 9/2/018/0206/0001 
 
Mr TJG Hart 
Archaeology Contracts Office 
Department of Archaeology 
University of Cape Town 
Private Bag 
Rondebosch 
7701 
 
FAX: (021) 650 2352 
 
Dear Mr Hart 
 
PERMIT: No. 80/05/09/004/51 
 
I attach a permit to excavate and monitor all earthmoving activities at The De Waterkant site 
(erven 713 to 718, 159321 and 164202) in order to assess the likelihood of burials and human 
remains on this site. 
 
In the absence of an archaeological report, SAHRA requires test pits through the floor as 
determined by the archaeologist and in consultation with SAHRA. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact SAHRA before 
commencing work on this site. 
 
SAHRA wishes you every success with the project. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


